RECEIVED

ALLISON AQUINO

255 S. Grand Avenue, #2101

00 JUN -8 P1:54 Los Angeles, California 90012

(213) 613-0070

CITY OF PASADEN

e-mail: aquinolaw@earthlink.net

June 7, 2000

Chris Holden Office of the City Council 100 North Garfield Avenue Pasadena, California 91109

RE: Library Commission

Dear Mr. Holden:

As we discussed previously, I must regrettably resign from my position as a member of the Library Commission since I am no longer a resident of the City of Pasadena.

I would like to extend my appreciation for the opportunity to serve on the Commission. It was a truly educational and enjoyable experience and opportunity. I hope that the City will continue in its dedication toward the prosperity of the Library, as it is truly the source of knowledge and inspiration for the entire community.

I certainly continue to cherish and value the City of Pasadena despite the fact that I am no longer a resident. Please do not hesitate to call on me should you need my assistance in the future. I wish you and the City the best of luck in all its future endeavors.

- - MAYOR - -

Respectfully,

B JUN CO 2:

Allison-Aquino

CC:

Jane Rodriguez, City Clerk Luis Herrera, Library Director

Clistrict 3 appointment